
From: Barksdale, Joy [jbarksdale@cov.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 2:58 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KEZT-CA STA request 
Mohammad, 
  
        The equipment problem referenced in the STA has been resolved, the station has resumed 
full power operations, and no longer needs authority to operate at reduced power.  Thanks for 
your assistance and patience with this matter. 
  
Joy Barksdale 
Paralegal Specialist - Communications 
  
Covington & Burling LLP 
Washington, D.C. 
202.662.5023 (phone) 
202.778-5023 (fax) 
jbarksdale@cov.com 

This message is from a law firm and may contain information that is confidential or 
legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately advise the 
sender by reply e-mail that this message has been inadvertently transmitted to you and 
delete this e-mail from your system.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
  
  
  


